
17/02/2021 

MRS Bronwyn Brooks 
4 / 13 Trevor RD 
Newport NSW 2106 
bronnybrooks@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1756 - 353 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

Robertson Rd needs to be a beautiful village hub. I am concerned that this development as it is 
proposed will not be sympathetic to the total streetscape. Shops and dwellings should be 
stepped back on both sides of the street to preferably open up the village hub. Therefore the 
whole street needs to be developed in line with the Newport Masterplan in my opinion. 
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